Ring in Christmas with The Salvation Army by hosting a kettle for 2-4 hours or a day within
the city of Vancouver between November 14 - December 24, 2014

» WHO CAN VOLUNTEER? We welcome all individuals, families, businesses, clubs, organizations
and teams who want to make a difference in their community by helping others this Christmas.

» WHERE DO THE DONATIONS GO? All money raised through the Christmas Kettle Campaign
is used to support local Salvation Army programs and people in need all year round.

To apply, either visit WWW.SALVATIONARMYVCFS.COM/CHRISTMAS-KETTLES and download
the application, call us at 604.872.7676, or email us at kettles@salvationarmyvcfs.com

If you’d like to donate, please visit WWW.FILLTHEKETTLE.COM
or text HOPE1000 to 45678




